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20th March 2018
Dear Parent / Carer
Parent workshops – Literacy in the Foundation Phase
On Monday 16th April we will be holding information sessions for parents / grandparents / carers on how aspects of Literacy are taught in the Foundation Phase (reception, year 1 and year 2) at Ysgol Gynradd Llanidloes. We are also inviting new parents whose children will be starting with us in September.
The purpose of the workshop is to share how handwriting, phonics and reading are taught in school as well as answer any questions that parents may have. 
There will be two sessions available, 2.00 – 3.00 pm and 6.00 – 7.00 pm in the school hall.

Please indicate on the attached form whether you will be able to attend so that we can gauge how many parents to accommodate.
Many thanks
Mrs Chennetier
Parent workshops – Literacy in the Foundation Phase – Monday April 16th 2018
Parent / carer of   ………………………………………….….   (child’s name)
· I would like to reserve  ….  (number) of places at the information session from 2.00 – 3.00 pm
· I would like to reserve  .…  (number) of places at the information session from 6.00 – 7.00 pm

(Please tick as required)
Signed:   ……………………………………………….

Print name:   …………………………………………...

Date:   ………………….………………………………
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